
 

 

 

Letter No. : FMPL/SEC/2018-19/BSE-16                                                         Date: May 24, 2018 

The General Manager  

BSE Limited, 

1st Floor, P J. Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Approval of Audited Financial Results for the Financial Year ended March 31, 2018 

 

Please refer to our letter dated May 12, 2018, wherein we have intimated about the 
convening of the meeting of the Board of Directors on Thursday, May 24, 2018 to approve 
inter alia the Audited Financial Results for the year ended March 31, 2018. 
 
In connection therewith and accordance with Regulation 52(1) & (2) of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, please note that the Board 
in its meeting held today, May 24, 2018 (commenced at 11:30 A.M.) has approved the 
Audited Financial Results along with Auditor’s Report for the Half Year and Financial year 
ended March 31, 2018.  
 
A copy of the above Financial Results together with the Auditor’s report is enclosed 
herewith. 
 

Kindly take the same on your record. 

 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully 

 




